MURANG’A UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR
ACADEMIC, RESEARCH AND STUDENT AFFAIRS
P.0. Box 75-10200, Email: registrar-asa@mut.ac.ke
Murang’a Cell: 0705939269
NOTICE TO STUDENTS

TUESDAY, 27TH MARCH, 2025

SUBJECT: IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING SEMESTER TWO EXAMS - 2024/2025
ACADEMIC YEAR

This is to inform all students that the Semester Two exams for the 2024/2025 academic year will begin
on Monday, April 7, 2025, and conclude on Thursday, April 17, 2025.

Please note that only students who have cleared their semester fees, as well as any outstanding arrears,
will be permitted to sit for the examinations. For example, first- and second-year students under the
student-centred funding model are required to pay the household component of their fees according to
their respective fee bands. If you are unsure of your assigned band, you can confirm this at the
Registrar, A :
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Tel: 0705 939 269, Tmail: admissions@mul.ac.kr

Copy to: Vice Chancellor
Deputy Vice Chancellor (ARSA)
Deputy Vice Chancellor (FPD)
Finance Officer
Dean of Schools
Dean of Students
Chairman, MUTSO




